
June 17, 2021

Stephanie Holmes, Certification Official
Peru State College
P.O. Box 10  600 Hoyt Street
Peru, NE 68421

Dear Stephanie:

All Applications for Specific Programs of Teacher Preparation (NDE Form 20-004) were formally 
approved by the State Board of Education on June 4, 2021.  Enclosed is the form that was 
submitted for approval by your institution.  In addition, the President of each institution will 
receive a letter confirming approval of the specific endorsement areas within the teacher 
education program, as defined by the State Board of Education. 

The 2021-2022 Teacher Education Programs in Nebraska Colleges and Universities report can be 
found at:  https://cdn.education.ne.gov/wp-content/uploads/2021/06/21-22-TEMPLATE-
20_004ProgAppDoc-__05.18.21-002.pdf

Please contact me if you have questions or need further information.  Your cooperation in 
submitting reports and needed materials on time is appreciated.

With best wishes for the 2021-2022 academic year,

Kelly Heineke
Director of Educator Preparation Program Approval
Office of Accountability, Accreditation, and Program Approval
kelly.heineke@nebraska.gov 
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